
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
To:	Members	of	the	Rapid	City	Council	
	
From:	 Ritchie	Nordstrom,	City	Council	Liaison	
	 Donna	Fisher,	Journey	Board	President	
	
Date:		November	9,	2012	
	
Re:	Letter	of	Intent—Memorandum	of	Understanding	
	
This	letter	is	intended	to	demonstrate	to	the	City	of	Rapid	City	that	the	Journey	
Museum	is	in	support	of	the	Memorandum	of	Understanding	that	was	negotiated	
between	the	City	and	Journey	Museum.			
	
Because	the	Museum	of	Alliance	Rapid	City	(MARC)	Board	is	meeting	at	the	end	of	
November,	MARC	is	eager	to	assist	the	City	in	moving	the	MOU	process	forward.	
When	the	City	is	prepared	to	sign	the	MOU,	the	MARC	Board	will	do	the	same.	
	
MARC	would	like	to	express	appreciation	to	both	the	City	and	MARC	negotiators	for	
their	efforts	in	reaching	this	settlement	that	puts	years	of	cooperation	in	writing.	
	
Cc:	Raymond	Summers,	Executive	Director	
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